
Holy Family Parish 
 

 
 

SATURDAY, January 29, 2011 
     8:00 am  + Georgia Anne Perry, Req. Sharon & Joe  
                           Keegan 
     5:30 pm + Robert Anthony Ettore, Req. The Percy 
                           Family   
SUNDAY, January 30, 2011  
     7:30 am   + Katherine Ann Schmittler, Req. Father  
     9:00 am    + Thomas Dougan, Req. Family 
   10:30 am    + Rosale Mancuso, Req. Husband Peter  
   12:00 pm    + Thomas Brown, Req. Allison &  
                                 Patrick Jacques  
     5:30 pm    + Ralph & Charlotte Cappola, Req. Son &  
                                 Daughter 
MONDAY, January 31, 2011  
     8:00 am   + Purgatorial Society 
TUESDAY, February 1, 2011  
     8:00 am   + John Dilios, Req. Daughter Maureen 
WEDNESDAY, February 2, 2011 
     8:00 am   +  Mamie Orteca, Req. Family 
THURSDAY, February 3, 2011 
     8:00 am   +  John O’Neill Jr., Req. Friends  
FIRST FRIDAY, February 4, 2011                          
     8:00 am   +  Mary Ellen Byrne, Req. Holy Family Choir 
FIRST SATURDAY, February 5, 2011 
     8:00 am  + Jimmy Molyneux, Req. Mr. & Mrs. Bergen 
     5:30 pm + Maimie Shortis, Req. Sean & Imelda O’Neill 
SUNDAY, February 6, 2011  
     7:30 am   + People of the Parish  
     9:00 am    + Hank & Thomas Kiley, Req. Helen Kiley 
   10:30 am    + Charles “Danny” Somers,  
                          Req. Seery Family  
   12:00 pm    + Benny Moncelli, Req. Family 
     5:30 pm    + Carlee Wines, Req. Family 
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RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES 

Tues. and Wed. (Grades 1-5) 4:15 to 5:30 PM.   Wed. (Grades 6-8) 
7:00 to 8:15 PM.  Classes from September to May.  Contact 
Patricia McCarthy, CRE, at 732-264-7043. Office hours during 
classes:9:00 -3:00 pm Mon. & Thurs., 12 -6:00 pm Tues. & Wed. 
Website: www.holyfamily.us. E-mail: hfreligioused@comcast.net. 
Fax: 732-335-9605. 

ALTAR AND ROSARY SOCIETY 
Monthly meeting is the fourth Thursday of the month Sept. - 
June at   7:00 PM in Memorial Hall.  All women of the parish 
are welcome to attend.  Communion Sunday is the first 
Sunday of the month at 9:00 AM.  Questions contact President 
Kathy Mc Connell at 732-739-3276 

HOLY NAME SOCIETY 
Monthly meeting is the second Thursday of the month 8 PM in 
Memorial Hall.  All men of the parish are invited to attend.  
Communion Sunday is the Sunday following the Holy Name 
meeting.  Questions contact President Sam Fortino at 732-739-2442. 

HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRY 
All high school teens are invited to join the youth ministry.    
Meetings are held Sunday evenings from Sept. thru June from 
6:30 to 8:30 p.m. in Memorial Hall.  Activities include:  Mass, 
service to the poor, youth conference, fundraising, and much 
more!  Contact Adele Wright for more information at 732-
721-5558. 

READERS 
Parishioners who have received Confirmation are invited to 
participate in the reader ministry. Please contact Pastoral Associate 
Sr. Gloria Jean Bateman at 732-264-1484. 

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS 
OF HOLY COMMUNION 

Parishioners who have received Confirmation are invited to 
participate in becoming extraordinary ministers of Holy Communion.  
Please contact Pastoral Associate Sr. Gloria Jean Bateman at 732-
264-1484 ext. 22 or at 732-739-3065 (convent).  There is a two-year 
commissioning commitment. 

ALTAR SERVERS 
Any child third grade or older is welcome to become an altar server.  
Please contact the parish office at  732-264-1484. 

USHER MINISTRY 
For more information on the usher ministry, please contact Craig 
Tonks at 732-290-1329. 

GOLDEN AGE GROUP 
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Meeting every Monday in Memorial Hall 10 A.M. to 2 PM.  
Questions please contact Richard Bryson at 732-264-0008. 

 

. 
Teresa Javins            David Brady  
Walter Pilate            Elizabeth Hickey  
Jack Wegman            Fr. Dan Hesko 
RECENTLY ILL:  Artie Renfroe, Angela 
Della Pietro, Patricia Cohen,  Veronica 
Grutkowski   Benny Benyamini, William Dick, Alice  

orrison, John Sitty, Ann Kofoed,   Terry Dittmar, 
Wojciechowski Family, Nicole Hosier, Paul Rivera, Douglas, 
Rosalie Caruso, Carol McKenna, Alan Reed, Dorothy Arendt, 
Nancy Leonetti,  Barbara Grasso, Ralph & Leah Grasso, 
Cecilia Irwin, Frank & Antoinette Fusco. 

M

 
 



January 30, 2011 
Dear Parishioners, Dear Parishioners, 
     Belonging to a parish and diocese 
really isn't optional in the Catholic 
Church. Not belonging is, well, not 
beneficial. Catholicism tries to balance 
the individual with the community. 
Communal public worship has its time 
and place, such as every Sunday or 

Saturday evening at Mass; quiet solitude, such as private 
meditation, mental prayer, silent retreats, holy hours, 
and such, also have their time and place. 
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     Catholics don't have a choice when it comes to 
worshipping both communally and personally. Catholics 
believe that human beings need both dimensions.  

     Catholics don't have a choice when it comes to 
worshipping both communally and personally. Catholics 
believe that human beings need both dimensions.  
     When Catholics are registered in a parish, they get 
more than weekly envelopes to drop in a basket. They 
also get a spiritual family that wants to pray with and for 
them. When Catholics are asked to be a godmother or 
godfather for Baptism or a sponsor for Confirmation, 
only registered Catholics can get verification from the 
parish priest that they're Catholics in good standing.  
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     Not everyone agrees with what the Catholic Church 
teaches or likes how she prays or approves of all her 
policies, but like all well-established and ancient 
religions, she's here to stay. 
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                                      Fr. Mark                                         Fr. Mark   

WEDNESDAY WEEKLY ADORATION WEDNESDAY WEEKLY ADORATION 
    Beginning Wednesday, February 2, 2011, Wednesday 
Adoration will be suspended until Wednesday,  April 27, 2011. 
     An opportunity to become part of the Adoration Schedule 
will be provided.  If you are interested and would like to 
commit to spending some valuable time in prayer before the 
Blessed Sacrament on a regular basis, please contact Sr. Gloria 
Jean at 732-264-1484.  

First Friday Healing Mass 
Praise & Worship 7 p.m., Mass at 7:30 p.m. on Feb. 4 at St. 
Mary Church, Hwy 34 & Phalanx Rd., Colts Neck.  Fr. Jeff 
Kegley is the celebrant.  The Mother of God Community will be 
sponsoring this liturgy each First Friday, future locations to be 
advised.  All are invited. 

World Marriage Day 
Champagne Luncheon – February 13, 2011 

The World Marriage Day Champagne Luncheon will be held 
Sunday, Feb. 13, 2011, from 12 to 3 p.m. at the Crystal Point 
Yacht Club, 3900 River Rd., Point Pleasant, NJ.  Cost is $75 
per Couple.  Featuring Award Winning Presenters John and 
Therese Boucher “A Touch of God in Your Marriage.”  Please 
register by Feb. 1 at www.dioceseoftrenton.org/go/wmd or call 
609-406-7400 ext. 5592. 

Mass to Commemorate the Victims 
Of Bloody Sunday - Monday, January 31 

On Monday, January 31, 2011, a Mass to commemorate the 
victims of Bloody Sunday will be offered here at Holy Family 
Church at 7 p.m.  All are welcomed.  The Irish Federation will 
serve refreshments in Memorial Hall following the Mass. 
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WEEKEND OF FEBRUARY 5 & 6 

Serving at the Altar  
5:30 PM 7:30 AM 9:00 AM 
Taylor Sarro 

Joseph Sarro, Jr. 
Sara Leary 
Luke Quinn 

Theresa Costello 
Alexandra Sweeney 

10:30 AM 12:00 PM 5:30 PM 
Andrea Connors 
Kimberly Fallon 

Lorenzo Valente 
Christopher Zeller 

Katherine Grompone 
Billy Odom 

Readers and  
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion 

 

5:30 PM T. Corcoran J. Bavaro, J. Corcoran, 
M. DiGiorgio 

7:30 AM J. Wegman S. Fortino, J. Fortino, S. 
Quinn 

9:00 AM M. O’Toole J. Breen, B. Sweeney 
10:30 AM G. Cooper M. Bennett, M. DelPopolo 
12:00 PM F. Mazzaro D. Javins, M. Rafferty 
5:30 PM E. Kiley E. Keenan, W. Odom 

Our Weekly Offering 
Last Week – January 23 

1st Collection – Weekly $8503 
2nd Collection – Church in Latin America $2122 

This Week – January 30 
1st Collection – Weekly 

2nd Collection – St. Vincent de Paul Society 
Next Week – February 6 

1st Collection – Weekly 
2nd Collection – Diocesan Assessment 

Bishop’s Annual Appeal in Action! 
All of us need spiritual 
guidance and direction at 
some point in our lives.  In 
order to recharge your 
spiritual energy and center 
your spiritual lives, the 
Diocese of Trenton through 
the Bishop’s Annual 
Appeal, supports the Upper 
Room.  The Upper Room 
is located in Neptune, NJ, 
and provides the 

opportunity to spend quite time with God through retreats, 
reflection, and spiritual programs.  The center is designed to 
help people grow spiritually through education, formation, and 
prayer.  Costs are kept low for these services through he 
support garnered from the Bishop’s Appeal.  

BAPTISMS FOR JANUARY 2011 
             

HOLY FAMILY WELCOMES ITS NEWEST    
         MEMBERS INTO GOD’S FAMILY 
    Austin J. Cullen Kira M. Burns 
    Ethan J. Mecchi           Luke M. Marshall  
 

Dance - February 12  
Join us and DeeJay Ray at Holy Family Church in Memorial Hall 
on February 12 from 7:30 p.m. to 11:00 p.m.  Cost is $10 and 
includes light refreshments.  Singles and couples welcome.  For 
more information contact Gale at 732-345-0212.  



Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time   
       YOUTH MINISTRY NEWS 

MEETINGS EVERY SUNDAY 6:30 TO 8:30 P.M.  
In Memorial Hall 

Any student in grade 9 through 12 is invited to join our High 
School Youth Ministry.  We meet each Sunday in Memorial 
Hall (below the church).  Hope to see you there! 

(All meetings are below the church in Memorial Hall) 
         CUPCAKE SALE 
Please support our High School Youth Group who 
will be selling cupcakes after all Masses next 

weekend, February 12-13.  
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 
Create-A-Card Sale 

The created artwork by our Religious Education Students is 
available for sale in the office for $20.00 per box.  The package 
contains 20- Blank Note cards displaying their winning designs.  

VIRTUS TRAINING 
Monday, January 31, 2011 

Holy Family Parish will offer a “Virtus, Protecting God’s 
Children for Adult Awareness” session on the evening of 
Monday, January 31, 2011, in the school cafeteria at 7:00 p.m.  
The session is being conducted by Facilitator JoAnn Fortino. 
Please call 732-264-7043 if you plan to attend so that we may 
have a proper count for hand-outs. In addition, all participants 
are encouraged to pre-register at the VIRTUS website at:  
www.virtus.org  click on the yellow registration link on the left 
and follow the prompts.  

Holy Childhood Association 
We would like to thank all the students who donated to 
helping others by contributing to their Advent Mite Boxes.  
Your generous contribution of $544 was sent to the 
Pontifical Mission Societies to help them make the joyous 
presence of Christ a reality in the lives of needy people 
worldwide who contend with poverty, suffering, and 
uncertainty on a daily basis. 

Thank you to our 8th Graders 
The Holly Jolly Committee of Holy Family Parish thanks our 
8th graders who performed their Christian service hours by 
helping to set up & clean up before & after our parish 
fundraising event.                                                                                  
 
The Altar && Rosary Society also extends heartfelt thanks to 
those 8th Graders who dismantled the remaining poinsettia 
plants after the Christmas season—well done! 

Be a “Prayer Angel” Sponsor 
for a First Communion Child 

We would like to ask our parishioners to pick up a Prayer 
Angel from the board near the Holy Family Altar side of the 
church next weekend with the name of one of our First 
Penance/Communion students and have them pray for their 
spiritual guidance. 

SAVE THE DATE – PARISH MISSION 
Please keep these dates open for Holy Family Mission on 
March 14, 15, and 16, 2011.  More information to follow. 
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MOTHER TERESA NEWS 
Catholic Schools Week Schedule 

“A+ for America” 
Sunday January 30 Thursday February 3 

9a.m. -  Liturgy Holy Family 9a.m.-11a.m. – Open House 
1-3p.m. – Open House 12:30 p.m. – Drama Club 

Presents “Aunt Maggity’s Dark 
and Stormy Night” for seniors 

 
Monday January 31 

2:30-4p.m. Scholastic Book 
Fair 

1p.m. – The Brain Show  7p.m. – Drama Club Presents 
“Aunt Maggity’s Dark and 
Stromy Night” 

7p.m. – The Brain Show – 
Open to families and members 
of the community 

 
Friday February 4 

Wednesday February 2 9a.m. – 8th Grade Pin 
Ceremony & Liturgy 

10:30a.m. – Grandparent Tea   12 noon – Teacher 
Appreciation Luncheon 

2:30-4p.m. – Scholastic Book 
Fair 

 

MEET THE PRINCIPAL 
     Mrs. Melissa Wisk has served as principal of Mother Teresa 
Regional School in Atlantic Highlands, NJ, since the beginning of the 
2006 school year, inspiring both the students and families of the area 
in words and action.    
     She has driven to Mississippi after Hurricane Katrina and to 
Alabama after the tornado destruction to aid those affected by these 
disasters and in 2010 she spearheaded the campaign to collect school 
items for the children in Haiti. 
     Under her administration, MTRS has launched the Faith In Action 
and the Hunger Challenge programs, giving true example to the 
students in a hands-on manner. 
     You are invited to meet Mrs. Wisk at the MTRS Open House on 
Sun., Jan. 30, 2011, from 1 to 3 p.m.  Come out and experience 
Catholic Education at its finest.  

MARCH FOR LIFE – WASHINGTON, DC 
Holy Family joined St. Mary’s, New Monmouth in attending the 
March for Life Rally in Washington, DC, on Monday January 24.  
Over 20,000 people rallied in Washington in support for human 
life from conception to natural death. Pictured below from left to 
right: Eileen Cassidy, Donna Valania, Luke Quinn, Suzanne 
Quinn and John Quinn.  Special thanks to all those who united in 
prayer for this day.   


